
To:  House Committee on Municipal Government and Housing 

From:  Vicki Todd 

 

Dear Members of the House Committee on Municipal Government and Housing. 

I write this letter to you to show my support of the passage of House Bill 5704 to ban first 
and second generation anticoagulant rodenticides. 

I am a long term observer of nature and the environment.  I believe every living thing should 
have a viable food source.  Diversity is key to a richer environment for us all. 

When there are safe alternatives to traditional pest control measures that will not cause 
harm, why would we not choose to use them?  

I urge you to consider the safer forms of rodenticides that will not harm other species. 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Vicki Todd 

6 Second School St 

Bristol, RI 02809 

Toddhall927@gmail.com 


